From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: Rate Increase
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 9:48:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00159

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Company. Your
comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-
00159, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case

Filings for: 2023-00159 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 9:35 AM

To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>

Subject: FW: Rate Increase

From: ben wider Y

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 9:28 AM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: Rate Increase

PLEASE DO NOT INCREASE OUR ELECTRICITY RATES

WE CAN'T AFFORD THE ALREADY HIGH RATES,

THEY NEED LOWERED!!! KENTUCKY POWER MAKES PLENTY OF $$$

Benjamin Wilder
Perry County Resident





